
DOCKETED

Docket Number: 17-EVI-01

Project Title: Block Grant for Electric Vehicle Charger Incentive Projects

TN #: 222893

Document Title: EPA comments

Description: N/A

Filer: System

Organization: EPA/Peter Banwell

Submitter Role: Public Agency

Submission Date: 3/6/2018 8:54:03 AM

Docketed Date: 3/6/2018

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/eb6b6f47-7db5-4abf-bc7f-68b2ae104c5d


Comment Received From: Peter Banwell
Submitted On: 3/6/2018
Docket Number: 17-EVI-01

EPA comments

Update regarding the future of ENERGY STAR: 

While the FY18 budget has not yet been finalized by Congress, both the House and Senate budget proposals make 
clear their intent for funding of the ENERGY STAR program to continue. The program is funded and operational, 
products are being certified on a daily basis, and the testing labs are providing services to program partners. 

Update regarding the number of ENERGY STAR certified EV chargers: 

EPA has been in touch with several manufacturers regarding the status of their products in ENERGY STAR, and 
fully anticipates that there will be additional choices and models available in the near future.
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